
RPIPC Brief Meeting Report 

Senate Retreat Committee Breakout Session (August 15, 2017) 

 

 

In attendance: 

Diana Young, EFS/At-Large (Chair) 

Donna Bennett, EFS/Library (Vice Chair) 

Courtney Manson, SSS (Secretary) 

Jan Hoffmann, EFS/CoAS   

Nancy Mizelle, Volunteer/CoE  

Susan Allen, Pres. App.    

Michael Watson, SSS   

Jennifer Goldsberry 

Leslie Pierce 

Jessica Swain 

 

Absent: 

Ben McMillan, EFS, CoB 

Evita Shinholster, SC   

Sarah Smith, SGA app 

 

 

At the Senate Retreat breakout committee meeting on August 15, the committee first elected 

Courtney Manson for committee Secretary to fill out our executive team, which also includes 

Diana Young (Chair) and Donna Bennett (Vice Chair). The committee then reviewed the 

standing committee dates for the 2017-2018 year, and members were informed that A&S 251 

has been secured for those meetings. 

 

We reviewed the standing committee composition and scope, then discussed possible changes 

to the wording of the existing Scope of the committee to better reflect the broad nature of 

matters that RPIPC handles. No final suggestions have been made regarding possible changes to 

the scope or a potential “Duties” section of the bylaws, so the discussion will continue in the 

September standing committee meeting.  

 

Finally, the committee discussed matters related to increasing participation of existing 

committee members and senators. This discussion tapped into the need to increase university-

wide interest in volunteering to participate in University Senate, particularly among newer 

university employees, and the desire to promote an openness to new ideas in senate 

discussions.  

 


